
Dear Parents and 
Carers,  

At Shenley Academy, 
we are ‘United Against 
Bullying’. Last year we 
had a real focus on this 
key work. 

Throughout the year 
we: 

• Celebrated and promoted Anti-Bullying 
week and it’s slogan “Reach out”. 

• Our specially created Anti-Bullying boxes 

• Name the Anti-Bullying bear 

• Our ‘Give the gift of kindness’ 

Alongside this, there was a lot of work from our 
hardworking Pastoral team to support any 
students who have experienced any bullying, 
whilst also developing an understanding of the 
difference between fall outs and bullying. 

All our hard work was recognised as we 
achieved the Silver Award from the Anti-

Bullying Alliance. 

This year, we will be celebrating Anti-bullying 
week again and will be promoting Anti-bullying 
week. This starts on 13th November 2023 and 
we will be celebrating by wearing odd socks 
alongside a variety of activities throughout the 
week, which will include form time activities 
and assemblies. This will also be promoted over 
our social media platforms as well. 

Ahead of this, we have had assemblies this 
week with all year groups raising awareness of 
what bullying is and the difference between this 
and a fall out. 
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Ahead of this, we have already given postcards 
to all Year 7 students regarding  Irene and who 
they can contact for support.  

Safeguarding/Anti-Bullying Ambassadors  
On the 6th October we will have closed our  
applications for our safeguarding and anti-

bullying ambassadors. We have been over-
whelmed with the variety but also the amazing 
quality of the  
applications that we have received from stu-
dents who are willing to put themselves out 
there to make a difference to life at Shenley 
Academy and to all students. Watch this space 
for their work coming soon. 

We would like to share a fantastic drawing of 

Irene, completed by one of our students as part 
of their application to become an ambassador. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be gifting mini-Irene’s 2 per year 
group to students who have demonstrated  
consistent acts of kindness and embody our 

values at Shenley Academy. 




